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COVID-19  

Please be assured that we have had NO positive cases of 

COVID in school. 

If your child develops symptoms of COVID ie, 

a high temperature 

a new continuous cough 

or a change to their sense of taste or smell 

please call the NHS helpline on 111 or your GP for advice and 

guidance.  You can arrange a test through the GOV.UK 

website but if you have any problems or queries please 

contact the COVID helpline on 119. If they have other or 

additional symptoms or you are unsure then please seek 

further medical advice. 

 

Lockdown Regulations 

Due to the current lockdown situation, parents and carers are 

no longer allowed on the school site unless previously agreed. 

Children arriving late will be met at the pedestrian gate and 

children needing to leave early will be brought up to the gate 

by a member of staff. 

If you wish to speak to a member of staff please contact the 

School Office and the relevant person will call you back. 

Any parents and carers who do come onto the school site 

should wear a face mask at all times. 

Thank you again for your support during these difficult times. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

 Flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 6 children are taking 

place in school on 11th November 2020.  

Please ensure you have filled in the online consent form.  If 

you have not received an email about this, please contact the 

School Office.  

If your child has already had the vaccination please complete 

the consent form stating ‘No Consent’. 

                                     

  

Nursery Star of the Week 

 

Nursery are now having a ‘Star of the Week’ 

and one child is chosen from the morning 

session and one from the afternoon.  The 

winner will receive a certificate! 

This week’s winners are: 

Winnie – mornings 

Oscar – afternoons 

 Winnie was awarded for demonstrating 

friendly behaviour. 

 Oscar was awarded for showing helpfulness 

to teachers and peers. 

 

Behaviour Raffle  

Due to the behaviour raffle not taking place on 

23rd October, we have two winners today! 

Today’s winners are: 

Aysha from Turtles Class 

Evie from Seahorses Class 

Well done Aysha and Evie!

 

 Headlice 

There have been some cases of headlice 

reported in school recently.  Please check 

your child’s hair thoroughly and treat if 

necessary. Regular combing with conditioner 

and a steel headlice comb can prevent this 

problem reoccurring. 
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High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  

mailto:high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk
http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website


Contact details: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 01752 225649 http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website  

 

 

Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

 

Monday 2nd November  All children back to school  

 

 

Wednesday 11th November Flu Vaccinations  

Friday 13th November Children In Need Day  

Friday 11th December Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 18th December  Last day of school   

 
21st December – 4th January  School holiday   

Tuesday 5th January  All children back to school   

 

 
High Street Primary Academy Term Dates 2020-21 
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